North Tawton Community Primary School

NEWSLETTER



THEME – HOPE

GLOBAL GOALS Anti-bullying Week



From the Executive Headteacher

We are currently reviewing our Behaviour and Anti-Bullying policies in line with Anti-Bullying Week next week. In conjunction with this we are reviewing the Code of Conduct for Parents, Visitors and Governors as we believe staff, parents and children are entitled to a safe and protective environment in which to learn and work.

Dojo

We are changing the options on the Dojo. As from today the facility to comment will no longer be available.





Anti-Bullying

Next week the children will be joining in with the national campaign to stamp out bullying.

A Message from the Anti-Bullying Alliance

"Small change. Big difference.

Whether it is verbal, physical, online or in-person, bullying has a significant impact on a child's life well in to adulthood. By making small, simple changes, we can break this cycle and create a safe environment for everyone. Because together, we can challenge bullying. Change starts with a conversation. It starts with checking in. It starts with work together.

Change starts here.

Change starts now.

Change starts with us.

This year the goal is to inform schools and settings, children and young people, parents and carers to know that it takes a collective responsibility to stop bullying. We are excited for this campaign as we want to create empowering, positive messages addressing the fact that when it comes to bullying *CHANGE STARTS WITH US!*"

For more information visit https://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/tools-information/advice-parents

Football and Netball Tournament

We managed to actually have some lovely sunshine for this event. Apologies to those parents who were turned away and could not be our spectators this year! This will be remedied next year. Nevertheless both the netballers and the footballers played really well and both of our teams were placed second. Congratulations and well done to Mr Foreman and Mrs Reynolds. Your weekly training sessions paid off!

Tournament Report from Mr Foreman

"Today we hosted the annual tournament for Netball and Football. It was a day of high quality sport, with great play from all schools. Both North Tawton teams, netball and football, played brilliantly and lost only one game each all day. Both teams finished in a superb second place in their respective competitions. Well done to all and a huge thank you to Mrs Reynolds and Mr and Mrs Day for their help during the day."



FONTS CHRISTMAS CARD FUNDRAISER

FONTS are very kindly making sure these get to the printers in time to be printed and returned by Christmas. You should have received your order form by now so please do place your orders and return by WEDNESDAY 13th November at 9am.

The cards are a great demonstration of the children's developing art skills (sorry I couldn't get the photos of Acorn's and Oak's artwork) and make wonderful keepsakes while earning funds for the school.

They are excellent value at 12 glossy printed cards for £5.

The deadline can not be extended. THANK YOU.



Parents evening time slots are still available. Please do book your session. There will be time to look at your children's books before your appointment slot.

ANTI-BULLYING WEEK			
Monday 11.11.19	KS2 Walk to the War Memorial		
Tuesday 12.11.19	ODD SOCKS DAY Anti-Bullying Awareness		Parents Evening 15:30–19:00
Wednesday 13.11.19			
Thursday 14.11.19			Parents Evening 15:30–18:00
Friday 15.11.19	Little Seedlings		

Have a lovely weekend. Miss Chauhan

